Figth Annual
John F. Southall, Sr.

SCHOLARSHIP
ASSISTANCE

April cOcO

From: IKANN Scholarship committee to everyone that received information for the John
F. Southall, Sr. Scholarship Awards Event.

We have been blessed to give recipients from the last few years over $13,000.00 which was
primarily funded from our souvenir book, luncheon and donations. The issue with the COVID-
19 Coronavirus has created challenges for everyone and due to the recent orders from the
government our annual John F. Southall, Sr. Scholarship Assistance event had to be cancelled.
We truly hope that you and your family are well and staying safe; and we greatly appreciate the
support that you have given in the past for the dozens of recipients who have received financial
support for their collegiate journey.

It 1s still our desire to provide financial relief for eligible students that applied to go toward their
tuition, books or other necessary supplies. Therefore, we ask that you consider making a TAX-
DEDUCTIBLE DONATION for us to continue our mission. Although we won't have an event to
commemorate the awardees soon, we will celebrate them when we're able.

You may either mail it to the address on the letter IKANN, PO Box 439427 Chicago, IL 60643
or go on line at www.ikannkids.org and go to Donate.

Again, we would appreciate your help in regardsto a generous donation to help us sponsor these
candidates as they start their journey in the fall.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the IKANN office at:
708 439- 2666 or 708 703-0277

Again, we would like to thank you in advance for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,
Dr. Antonio Mister John F. Southall, Jr.
Scholarship Coordinator Executive Director
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